TOWNSHIP OF LAWRENCE

P.O. Box 6006
Lawrenceville, New Jersey 08648

Department of Community Development
609-844-7087

AGENDA

Lawrence Township Shade Tree Advisory Committee

April 25, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.
Council Conference Room

STATEMENT OF PROPER NOTICE: Adequate notice of this meeting has been provided in
accordance with the provisions of the Open Public Meeting Act, N.J.R.S. 10:4-10, specifying the
date, time and place of the meeting.

I Opening of Meeting/Roll Call
. Approval of Minutes
Il Public Comment
V. Site Plan Reviews
e 2470 Route 1 Realty, LLC, 2958 & 2470 Brunswick Pike,
Preliminary/Final Major Site Plan w/ Variance Application No. SP-
2117
e United Development Ventures, LLC (Johnny Rockets) 3320
Brunswick Pike (Quaker Bridge Mall) Minor Site Plan with Variance
Application No. SP — 13/16

V. Arbor Day
e Friday, April 28, 2017, 12:00 Noon, front entrance to Municipal
Building
VI. Education Efforts
VII. EAB Issues
VIII. Planting in the State Right-Of-Way
IX. Other Business
X. Adjournment

Note: Shade Tree Advisory Committee agendas are subject to change.

cc. Richard S. Krawczun, Municipal Manager



TOWNSHIP OF LAWRENCE

P.O. Box 6006
Lawrenceville, New Jerscy 08648

Department of Community Development
609-844-7087

MINUTES

Lawrence Township Shade Tree Advisory Committee

February 27, 2017

Members Present: Doris Weisberg, David Bosted, Edward Sproles and Carmine Di Sanzo
Members Absent: Sheila Grant and Judy Bubar
Others Present: Andrew Link, Staff Liaison

Andrew Link convened the meeting at 7:20 PM.

¢ Election of officers was held. Edward Sproles thanked Carmine Di Sanzo for his past

service as Chair and nominated David Bosted for Chairman. Carmine DiSanzo

seconded. There were no other nominations. Mr. Bosted was unanimously elected

Chairman. Chairman Bosted nominated Edward Sproles for Vice-Chairman. Mr. Sproles

declined as did Mr. Di Sanzo. Mr. Sproles nominated Doris Weisberg for Vice-Chairman.

Ms. Weisberg said she may have to miss some meetings due to family obligations but

would be willing to serve with that understanding. Mr. Bosted seconded. Ms. Weisberg

was unanimously elected Vice-Chairman. Chairman Bosted thanked Mr. Di Sanzo for

his years as Chair.

The December 2016 minutes were approved.

The Long’s Own One LLC (Volvo) application was reviewed.

The Coleman Buick-Cadillac application was reviewed.

The Green Acres subdivision application was reviewed.

Vice Chair Weisberg made a motion to table the review of the tree ordinance until the

new Manager is hired. Mr. Sproles seconded and it was unanimously approved.

Mr. Di Sanzo restocked the library information rack.

e Chairman Bosted suggested the possibility of doing a program at the Library. The
Committee had done one successfully in the past.

e Andrew Link said that the planting of the Ash replacements will begin the next day.
Chairman Bosted said to take photographs.

e Chairman Bosted said he saw a student project on Emerald Ash Borer that he thought
would make a good display at the Nature Center.

¢ The Arbor Day posters purchased by Mr. Di Sanzo will be redisplayed.

e Ms. Weisberg inquired about the range of EAB and if it is in Albany, New York.

e Chairman Bosted said GEPNA resolved that they desired English Oak to be planted in
their public areas.



The meeting was adjourned at 8:21 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

J. Andrew Link
Principal Planner



